
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

2/28/22 
Literacy Week Begins 

Prepare	for	a	fun	week	filled	with	
reading	inspirations!	Please	check	
out	the	accompanying	article	for	
more	information!	
	
3/4/22 
No School 

 
3/10/22 
PTO meeting ~ 10 am 

All	interested	parents	are	invited.		
 
3/11/22 
No School 

 
3/13/22 
Daylight Saving Time Begins 

 
3/18/22 
No School 

	
3/15/22 – 3/16/22 
Parent Teacher Conferences 

See	page	two	for	more	information.	
	
3/18/22 
No School 

	
 
	
	
	

 
 

 Osmond Elementary 
Daniel	Barnes,	
Principal	

Phone	–	307-885-9457	
Fax	–	307-886-5789	

www.osmond.lcsd2.org	
 

 

Literacy Week 2022 
February 28th through March 5th 

 

“The  more  you  read,  the  more  you  know.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We	have	a	fun	week	planned	for	our	students	to	celebrate	reading	
and	Dr.	Seuss’s	birthday.	Below	is	our	outline	of	events	for	the	week.	

 
    Monday – February 28th 
    Cat in the Hat Day! Wear a hat. 
	

    Tuesday – March 1st  
    Green Eggs and Clothes Day! Wear something green. 
 

    Wednesday – March 2nd  
					I	Can	Read	With	My	Eyes	Shut	Day!	Wear	a	shirt	that	you	can	read.	
 

    Thursday – March 3rd 
    Dress up: Fox in Socks Day! Wear Crazy Socks. 
	
• Daily,	we	will	have	a	schoolwide	Drop	Everything	And	Read.	An	

announcement	will	be	made	at	which	time	everyone	will	drop	what	
they	are	doing	to	immerse	themselves	in	a	good	book.	Included	in	
the	announcement	will	be	the	winners	of	the	daily	book	drawing.		
	

• On	Thursday	we	will	be	honored	to	have	author	Gary	Hogg	visit	our	
school	and	present	at	an	assembly	for	the	students.			
	

• Mr.	Barnes	will	be	visiting	each	classroom	throughout	the	week	to	
read	some	of	his	favorite	stories	to	the	students.		

	

• Students	will	have	a	chance	at	winning	prizes	while	playing	Dr.	
Seuss	Bingo	in	the	library	with	Mrs.	Hunsaker	and	Mrs.	Call	during	
their	Library	Special.	Daily	prizes	will	be	drawn	until	all	the	prizes	
are	gone!	

	

• Also	happening	in	the	library	will	be	a	One	Fish	–	Two	Fish	
guessing	game.	Students	will	be	given	one	card	to	guess	how	many	
candy	fish	are	in	the	jar.	Books	will	be	given	for	the	closest	guesses	
as	well	as	the	jar	of	candy	fish!	
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Parent Teacher Conferences 
 

Osmond’s spring Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on 
Tuesday, March 15th and Wednesday, March 16th 

_   _   _   _   _   _   _   _   _   _   _    _   _   _   _    
 

Conferences will once again be held in person.  However, if you would prefer a 
conference via zoom or a phone call, those options are available. We are using an 

appointment method with appointments scheduled every 15 minutes.  Below is 
the link to use to schedule your student’s conference at Osmond Elementary: 

 

https://ptcfast.com/schools/Osmond_Elementary 
 

• Classroom teachers will be available by appointment.  Use the link above to 
find your child’s teacher’s schedule and availability. 
 

• If you would prefer a zoom or phone call conference, please click on the 
current message at the very bottom of the scheduling page and you will be 
able to type in your preference.  You may also contact your child’s teacher 
directly.  
 

• Mrs. Jensen, Osmond’s Title 1 Coordinator, will also be scheduling 
conferences to discuss ideas with parents on how to help their children be 
more successful in school.  You will find her schedule on the same page as 
your child’s classroom teacher.  

 

We very much appreciate your support! We recognize that helping a child  
be successful is a team effort and it is a pleasure to be a part of this  

wonderful team with you. Please call the school if you have any questions. 

 
 

Our in-person Scholastic  
Book Fair will be open: 

 

* During school hours Monday  
  March. 14th – Thursday March 17th 
 

* 4:00 – 7:00 pm Tuesday March  
  15th and Wednesday March 16th 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

You can also shop  
online anytime between: 

  

Monday March 14th through  
Thursday March 17th at: 

 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/osmond
elementaryschool 

 

 

We greatly appreciate all of  
the support as every purchase  

from the book fair earns  
rewards for our school library.  

 

 

THANK  YOU 
	

to everyone who participated in our “Soup”er Bowl! 
It was a great game for an amazing cause.   

Osmond alone collected 673 packs of ramen noodles, 351 chunky style 
soups, 109 tomato soups, 163 cream of soups, and 253 chicken noodle 
soup.  Other donated items totaled 328 making 1877 total items donated! 
However, we did have 132 expired items which the Pantry could not take.   

Total USEABLE food items  
donated from Osmond Elementary  

Cougars was 1,745 food items! 
 

According to the Pantry the ramen 
alone provides families enough 

ramen for the next 4 months and 
the soup donated will provide food 

for the next 3½ months! 
 

Great job Cougars! 
 

 

Emmett Barnes did a fantastic job  
 

representing Osmond at the District 
Spelling Bee! He placed 5th, and will now 
move on to the State Spelling Bee that  

 

will be held in March. Great job Emmett! 
 


